
 
 

 

        22nd November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

As you are aware, the PFA will be holding St Chad’s annual Christmas 

Fayre on Friday 1st December from 3.30pm to 5pm.  We have a lovely 

number of stalls and games which the children have organised as well as a 

visit from Santa. 

 

In order to help make this a success again this year and raise funds for 

our wonderful school, we would greatly appreciate your help in sending in 

prizes for our tombola, chocolate tombola, cake stall and raffle.  

 

In order to help both you and the school, we have listed the dates below 

for donations to be sent in. 
Monday 27th 

November 

Tuesday 28th 

November 

Wednesday 

29th 

November 

Thursday 30th 

November 

Friday 1st 

December 

  Chocolate 

Tombola 

Chocolate 

Tombola 

 

   Cake Stall Cake Stall 

Tombola Tombola Tombola Tombola  

Raffle Raffle Raffle Raffle  

 

Thank you once again for your support and we look forward to seeing you 

at the Christmas Fayre. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

St Chad’s PFA 
 


